
Queen Elizabeth School

Q
E

I
I
 N

e
w

sl
e
tt

e
r

Issue 82

06.10.17

This Week
Bagpipes!: We need to borrow a set of bagpipes to use in this year’s 

Shakespeare production. If you have, or know anyone who has, a set of bagpipes 

that could be loaned to us please get in touch. (Please note they don’t need to be 

in working order!)

Tesco Tokens: We are one of the chosen charities for Tesco’s “blue token” 

scheme at the moment. If you shop at Broadbridge Heath or Brighton Road 

Tesco, please make sure you use your tokens to vote for us.

Great Bake Off: Thank you to everyone who supported our Bake Off on 

Wednesday. The winners were; Best Table: Cedar, Best Parent/Child or Family 

Bake: Christian & Mum, Best Staff Bake: Ashley, Best Bake: Willows. Money is 

still coming in, but so far we’ve raised an amazing £300 for the Girl Guides’ 

Sussex Central Coco’s Foundation 2018 project.

Medication: If you are sending medication in to school with your child, please 

always hand it directly to their escort so we can keep it safe. Please do not leave 

it in their bag.

App of the Week
It would be lovely if you could 

let us know which Apps you 

really like that you use at 

home.

Please email your suggestions 

to: scandy@qe2school.co.uk

Student Council Awards
Sarah, Limes - Church worksheet

Deanna, Cedar - Good sitting photo

Firs - Bucket Time painting

Class News from Oaks Class
Oaks have had a busy start to the year. As well as our regular class work 

following our ASDAN and NCFE curriculums, we have also enjoyed some trips 

out to local garden centres.



Class News from Willows Class
Willows have been busy doing lots of cooking for our school bake off this week. We enjoyed trying 

different ingredients then made them into lots of yummy cakes and biscuits. 

Rachel Gadsden Art Project
Last week, students from Pines, Limes and Oaks joined our Patron of the Arts, Rachel Gadsden, for a 

special art project. They had a tour of the Tate Modern Gallery in London and then spent two days 

creating their own artwork, which will be displayed as part of our exhibition at The Capitol next 

summer. Many thanks to The Arts Society (Horsham Branch) for funding this.

Great Bake Off
Here are some photos from Wednesday’s Bake Off event. There are more on our Facebook page.


	Page 1
	Page 2

